
 
 
 
 

 
ATTENTION: KALAMAZOO COUNTY RESIDENTS 

 
Would you benefit from affordable, high quality rental housing? 

 
The Housing Choice Voucher program (HCV administered by the Michigan State Housing 
Development Authority (MSHDA), may be able to help.  The Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) 
Project-Based Voucher (PBV) program is a federally funded rental subsidy program that may 
assist persons living at Lilac Hills with paying their rent. 
 
MSHDA’s HCV/PBV Program is partnering with VOK LDHA LLC, KMG Prestige and Pine Grove 
Housing Service to make available units with rental subsidies for 1, 2 and 3-bedroom units 
located at 4605 Lilac Lane Kalamazoo, MI 49006. 
 
The PBV waiting list will be established by MSHDA beginning November 1, 2021.  The waiting 
list for the PBV rental assistance program will remain open indefinitely. 
 
You may qualify for assistance at Lilac Hills, if your household income falls within the MSHDA 
allowable income (50% Area Median Income for Kalamazoo County) for your family size and you 
meet program requirements 

 
Staff at Lilac Hills will accept applications beginning November 1, 2021.  Please call (269) 375-
2073, Monday-Wednesday between 8:00 AM and 11:00 AM to inquire about your eligibility for 
placement on the PBV waiting list for rental assistance. 
 
 
NOTE:  Proof of legal identity (birth) and proof of a valid Social Security number will be required 
for all members of the household 
 
 
 
  

 


